
From the Nurse 

Greetings King Students and Families! As our school year is coming to a close, I just wanted to thank all the fami-
lies for your patience and understanding during this unprecedented school year! You have helped us tremendously 
in trying to keep all of our students and families safe. We don’t have any information yet on what guidelines, if any, 
the health department will have for schools next year. A couple of student medication reminders for the end of this 
year and the beginning of next year: 
 

     If your student has medications in the health office this year, you will be receiving information soon on the          
pickup process for those medications. We are not allowed to send the medications home with students. 

 We need new medication orders every school year in order to keep your child’s medication at the school. 

 Please do not send any medications with active ingredients to the school with your child without a doctor’s   
order. (This includes cough drops) 

 All of the necessary medication order forms can be found on the district website at  
https://www.wsd3.org/department/health-services 

As always, if you have any questions, please feel free to reach out to me.  
 
Warm Regards, 
Janine Kappelmann BSN, RN 
School Nurse Consultant 
Widefield District 3 
Office: 719-391-3055 
Cell:  719-290-6423 
_________________________________________ 

Field Day 

Field Day is Thursday, May 13th! 

We cannot have any parents in attend-

ance for the event but we will do our 

best to post videos or pictures on our 

web page. 

Kindergarten is from 9:50-11:10 am 

Grades 1-2 is from 8:50-11:10 am 

Grades 3-5 is from 1-3 pm  

 

Make sure to send your child to school with 

a water bottle and clothes appropriate for 

field day events. 
 

Thank you King  

Elementary Teachers!  

You’re the best!  

 Monday-Write your teacher a note of thanks 

 Tuesday-Wear your teacher’s favorite color 

 Wednesday-Bring your teacher their favorite snack 

  Thursday-Draw or bring your teacher a flower  

Hi King Families!  

I wanted to thank you for being so patient with all of our changes this year, including me being out on maternity 
leave. I am back in the building full time, and I am always happy to help our students and their families! If you need 
anything, please feel free to reach out to me at (719) 391-3458 or stebbinsc@wsd3.org. As we transition into Sum-
mer Break for students, please be aware of these community resources: Crisis Text Line: Text HOME to 741741 Col-
orado Crisis Services: Text TALK to 38255 or call 1-844-493-8255 Diversus Health Walk-In Crisis Center: (719) 635-
7000 Please continue to practice and reinforce coping skills, social growth, and use of ROARS behaviors at home 
and in the community throughout the Summer. I hope you have an amazing break, and we cannot wait to see your 
student(s) in the Fall!  

Mrs. Stebbins 
School Counselor 

https://www.wsd3.org/department/health-services
https://www.wsd3.org/department/health-services

